Town of Garfield Plan Commission
April 15, 2024 Meeting Minutes

Present: Dave Nelson, Darrell Emerson, George Stroebel, Mark Kopp, Keith Sather
Absent: Bill Hoffman, Corey Ulrich

Chairman Nelson called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. Nelson and Stroebel are members of
the Town Board; Nelson announced that no decisions will be made for the Town Board.

Travis Jansen appeared to inquire about a variance to build a storage shed in excess of square
footage requirements in the Zoning ordinance, which would limit the size of the building to 3,000
square feet on his 9.46 acres. He desires to clear the property of old buildings and vehicles and
build a 4,500 square foot storage shed. The Commission voted to recommend approval to the
Town Board.

No other business came before the Commission.

Minutes were reviewed and approved by the Commission, and the meeting was adjourned.



